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by a moron from the internet 

 
 
 
 
 
....Fuck You.  
I see where your going with your 'commentary' so I'll 
take the subject matter alittle darker. By now we've all 
seen the Dark Knight; would you take the time spouting 
mindless fodder about Heath Ledgers spiritualy unsettling 
performance? I mean the man was brilliant. That is the 
power of the arts; it can consume you. Isn't our life's 
work, our dreams, our aspirations, what we strive to 
leave as legacy? I mean, a great deal of people on those 
list are dead. I mean it's like saying your life's work 
amounted nothing more than a very poorly written 
satirical blog. I see the Pope on your pic. Would you 
enjoy my opinionated blog about why he's a piece of shit? 
No, didn't think so. Just because we've the power to 
offend, deosn't mean we ought to. He means a lot to 
millions...an so do those albums. 
Saying that someone's ground breaking revoultionary work 
is crap, just to look cool is really saying a lot more 
about yourself then you let on.( not YOU personally 
sordid) Yea, people can write a what they want. I can do 
the same, I just refrain from doing so out of respect. I 
can do alot; doesn't mean I should for free speech's 
sake. I mean what if this were ablog about JFK? People 
would want her head! I personally think these albums can 
do more than any politician has.And yea, it is opinion, 
but a calculated one. An uncalculated opinion is 
something akin to this blog,or your response to mine for 
that matter. Have a good one.  
 
P.S. I see why your defending this poor excuse for 
satirical literature; by the looks of your page, you seem 
to be trying to earn a living of off 'satire'. What a 
poor excuse for a human being you are.(If I am correct in 
that assement) 
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